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VTP/DHO/SGI/Year R Sports Stay and Play

Tuesday 16th May 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

You are invited to come and celebrate Sport at Westlands Primary School on Friday 9th June 2023. We are holding
our first 'Sports Day Stay and Play' where we encourage and invite children and yourselves to have fun and try
different sporting and creative events.

This will be held in the afternoon, where; parents, carers, aunties, uncles and grandparents can come and join in the
fun! Arrive on site at 1:30pm to be let in and make your way down onto the field. At 1:45pm, your child will be
dismissed to you and you can go around and try all the different stations set up. At 2:30pm, all children will be
invited to sit on the field and enjoy a well deserved ice lolly! Once cooled down, children will make their way back to
their classroom to gather their belongings and be dismissed to go home at normal time, 3:10pm.

Apologies, but younger siblings are not able to come to this as this event involves parental interaction with their
children.

Attached is a Google form to be filled in, where we will just require the number of adults your child should expect on
the day.

https://forms.gle/JsqNnEnktv7Dp7cP8

We hope you can come and join us all.

Kind Regards

Mr Holliday
PE Co-ordinator
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